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BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB 75TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS, SATURDAY, JUNE 30 
 
All members and past members are reminded that you MUST book this week for the club’s 75th anniversary dinner to be 
held at Box Hill town hall, next Saturday, June 30th. Hope to see you all there! 
 
Time is running out! Book Now! Make sure you RSVP this week! 
To celebrate the 75th anniversary of the club, a dinner will be held at the Box Hill town hall on the night of Saturday, June 
30. 
All past and present members of the club are invited to attend what is sure to be a great night! 
We are hoping to have as many people as possible who have been associated with the club over the years attending. 
If you have not received the flyer with the tear off slip, please let us know as soon as possible. 
We are hoping that this night will be a great chance for past members to reconnect but it is also a celebration for all 
present members of the club. We encourage all members, coaches, parents and everyone else associated with the club to 
come along and help us celebrate.   
(If anyone attending has special dietary requirements please let us know as soon as possible so that we can make the 
appropriate arrangements). 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS  
Saturday, June 23 Geelong   Cross Country (16k open men, 4k open women, various distances for juniors) 
Saturday, June 30  75th Anniversary Dinner Box Hill Town Hall 
Saturday July 7 Coliban Ekiden Relay Harcourt to Bendigo 
Saturday, July 21    Bundoora Cross Country combined with All Schools cross country championships  
 
 
CROSS COUNTRY AT GEELONG THIS SATURDAY 
The next event for the winter season is the cross country event at Eastern Park Geelong, this Saturday, June 23. 
This is a crucial event for our teams chances of a successful winter season. 
Anyone who wishes to run but has not filled in a winter season’s entry form should contact Chris O’Connor as soon as 
possible. 
 
The program at Geelong is shown below: 
1:00pm  3km  Women Under 20, Women Under 14, Men Under 14 
1:10pm 6km Men Under 20, Women Under 18, Women Under 16 
1:40pm 8km Men Under 18 
2:10pm 4km Women Open, Men Under 16 
2:30pm 16km Men Open 
 
We are hoping for a big turn out from the open women in this event as the distance is only 4km and many runners who 
do not usually run the winter events can easily compete over this distance. 
 
The open men’s race is 16km and the field is usually not as strong as some of the shorter events. Unfortunately last year 
our team was not strong for this event either! We need at least 11 runners to fill our division 1 and division 3 teams to 
make sure that we stay competitive in both of these divisions. 
 
 
 
ALL SCHOOLS CROSS COUNTRY 
This year the state cross country championships at Bundoora will be combined with the all schools cross country 
championships. The schools events will be held in the morning followed by the under 20 and open men’s and women’s  
events. 
All juniors are reminded that entries for the all schools events close on next Thursday, June 28. So unless you want to 
pay a late fee make sure you get your entries in soon. 
 
 
 
QUESTIONS? 
If you have any questions about the winter season competition, contact a member of the club winter competition 
committee. 
Graeme Olden   ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au  
Ian and Megan Sloane   ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O'Connor   ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au  
 


